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Neighborhood Notice

Asphalt Road Construction Begins on Dunn Field

(December 1998) As part of the Depot's ongoing cleanup program and

in response to concerns from Depot neighbors about dust, the gravel

road on Dunn Field is being replaced by an asphalt road Work began

December 1 and is expected to be completed the first part of 1999

S&W Asphalt Paving Company, Inc., a local minority company, has

been awarded the contract Mr Floyd Veasley is President of S&W

Paving Company, Inc The road construction project consists of

earthwork, paving, turf establishment and watering operation to help
minimize the dust

You may see the S&W team out on weekends. Once their work begins,

it is common practice to work until the project is complete S&W is

doing the work with oversight t_om the U.S Army Corps of Engineers.-
Mobile, Alabama.

These efforts are all part of the Depot's commitment to restore, reuse

and revitalize this facility. We encourage you to attend community

meetings and call us with input or suggestions. Our next Restoration

Advisory Board (RAB) meeting is Thursday, January 21, 1999 at 6 p m

in the Conference Room, Building 144 at the Depot. Park at Gate 1 and

enter through the side door

If you have further questions, please call Alma Black Moore,

Community Relations Specialist, at (901) 544-0613.
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